

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

December 17, 1992

Jake Bordenave Bordenave Designs Post Office Box 91194 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

> ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR TEMPORARY CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY @ ZANIOS FOODS (K10-D21A) CERTIFICATION STATEMENT DATED 12/4/92.

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your December 4, 1992 submittal, Engineer Certification for temporary Certificate of Occupancy is granted.

Gilbert Aldaz of our office has instructed me to advise you that the permanent retention pond may be constructed now. Please do not install landscaping until project 4383.90 is completed.

I recommend that once the permanent retention pond and all other applicable required permanent construction is completed, Engineer Certification for permanent Certificate of Occupancy be submitted for review.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE

West aldaz

BJM/d1/WPHYD/7401

xc: Alan Martinez David Zoladz Gilbert Aldaz

Dan Hogan

File?

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT